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NEWSLETTER
o6th July 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,
The children all had. an excellent day last Friday getting to know their new class teacher in readiness jor
September.

At the end. of this academic year, we will be saying o sad. goodbye to Mr Allen who has secured. his Jirst
teaching post jor September. I would. like to thank him jor 6ll of his hard work whilst he has been ot

Heckington and, wish him all the very best jor his new role.
Finally, I do you hope you will join us jor our Summer Fayre after school tomorrow; & huge thank you to ‘

the PTJA jor all their hard work in organising it!

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Bentley
Head Teacher

Toasty Tuesday

Toasty Tuesday Volunteers wanted:
Would you be able to volunteer to help
make toast for the children on a

Tuesday between 10am - 10.45am?

Please email enquires or let Mrs Bontoft
know asap if you can support us with
toasty Tuesday on a rota basis. We will
require you to complete a volunteers
DBS and we would like to organise that
before we break up for the summer.
Thank you!
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Odk, Chestnut and Silver
Birch have had some taster
sessions using our new golf
equipment. Thanks once
dgain to the PTFA for
helping to fund its

lourcko\se.



Heckington St Andrew’s CE School
PTFA

INFLATABLES!
| RAFFLE!
¢ N STALLS!
PARTY DELIGHTS!
) REFRESHMENTS!
TOMBOLAS!
GAMES!
LUCKY DIP!
BEAT THE
KEEPER!
GIANT
TORTOISES!

ALL
WELCOME!!

\

, FUN FOR ALL THE FAMILY %
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